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From: Randolph DeMone 
Sent: March 19, 2021 3:15 PM
To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: bill4

** EXTERNAL EMAIL / COURRIEL EXTERNE **  
Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking on links / Faites preuve de prudence si vous ouvrez une pièce 
jointe ou cliquez sur un lien 

I own 40 acres of woodland that I use for personal use. I cut my firewood and logs for lumber. If I`m 
not able to cut my own firewood I would not be able to afford to heat my house. You encourage 
people to get outside and now your trying to take that away from us. I have made my living in and 
around the forest all my life as almost everybody I know.This is not something that should even be 
discussed. I suspect those that are pushing for this have probably not lived in the country where 
incomes are lower,so we have to make ends meet wherever possible and for me that means cutting 
my own wood,also it gives me a place to go and enjoy nature at it`s best not a manufactured park 
that costs thousands of dollars to create and operate.So please don`t let this bill go through and ruin 
the livelyhood of thousands of people. We have maintained our forests for all these years and I think 
we are capable of continuing to maintain them.  
 
 




